



26 Sung On Street, Tokwawan, Kowloon.

九龍土瓜灣崇安街 26 號

Tel: 2462 3932 Fax: 2462 3929 E-mail: info@home.npl.edu.hk

1 November 2024

Dear PTA Chairperson,

With the concerted effort of students and teachers, our HKDSE, IBDP and JUPAS results as well as Form 1 intake keep thriving in the year of 2023 – 2024. On top of these, all our Form One students in the year 2024-2025 remain as Band One. We will continue the provision of quality education and cultivation of a happy and caring school environment for the benefit of our students.

To provide more information about our school and admission process, our School Open Day cum Form 1 Admission Talk will be held on 23 November 2024 (Saturday). Details of Form 1 Admission 2025 – 2026 are also available on our school web.

Enclosed please find our School Highlights Brochure for you and your children. We look forward to meeting you and your children soon. Thanks for your support.

Wish your Association every success.

Yours faithfully

Chau Chor Shing

Principal